
From:
To: East Anglia ONE North; East Anglia Two
Subject: East Anglia One North and East Anglia Two Offshore Windfarms
Date: 07 March 2020 16:27:42

Dear Sirs
I wish to register my wish to attend and also to speak at the Preliminary Meeting at Snape Maltings
on Tuesday 24th March.

Specifically I wish to address regarding the Initial Assessment of Principal Issues in respect of both
projects:

-Item 4 on the agenda; Issue No: 18
- Socio Economic Effects
These are not sufficiently addressed in the Applicant's DCO and I wish to ensure that during
the examination process due regard is given to :
- The unique characteristics of this area of the Heritage Coast;
- Peace and tranquillity, landscapes, seascapes and habitats etc which are an irreplaceable
amenity and need managing and preserving as such for the country;
- These are preserved and sustained by the local population, who whilst may be primarily
retired and ageing provide invaluable manpower and diverse expertise voluntarily -
   eg: coastal erosion; facilities for the young and disabled; institutions and organisations
dedicated to the environment, heritage etc
- In turn that requires a continued influx of similar committed citizens to replace those who die
or are forced to move away.
- The extended development periods of the cumulative energy projects extend to at least 12
years and that workforce, management, support staff requires accommodation
   putting strain on its availability for all and how to sustain the local qualitative needs.
- Against a background where Local Plans propose a major expansion of housing in Suffolk
whose residents will wish to enjoy the characteristis of the area.

I also wish to register my attendance at the following meetings/hearings, but not to speak:
- ISH1 - Wednesday 25th March
- ISH2 - Wednesday 25th March
- Open Floor Hearing and to possibly speak if certain issues, primarily socio-economic, are not
sufficiently addressed.

I have to say that whilst I understand the scale and complexity of the Examination Process, the initial
documentation is especially 'user unfriendly' for us whose lives are being damaged by the proposals -
it is as if you wish to discourage local participation.

Yours
Simon Ive
Secretary and Treasurer, Friston Parochial Church Council
Treasurer, Aldeburgh Carnival
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